CITY AND BOROUGH OF

JUNEAU

ALASKA'S CAPITAL CTY

ADDENDUM to the REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Design Services for
Salmon Creek Water Filtration Plant Improvements
(C3) RFP No. E18-135

ADDENDUM NO.: ONE CURRENT DEADLINE FOR PROPOSALS:
December 12, 2017

PREVIOUS ADDENDA: NONE
ISSUED BY: City and Borough of Juneau
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

155 South Seward Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801

DATE ADDENDUM ISSUED: December 6, 2017

The following items of the contract are modified as herein indicated. This addendum has been issued
and is posted online. Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts Division webpage at:
http://www.juneau.org/engineering_ftp/contracts/Contracts.php

Item No. 1: 1.0 GENERAL INFORMATION, 1.2 — Scope of Services, First paragraph, after last
sentence add the following: “To ensure a seamless integration of updated equipment to
the CBJ SCADA system, the successful proposer will consult and coordinate the
integration of new equipment with CBJ’s current SCADA integration contractor, RMC.
CBJ will compensate RMC through an existing contract.”

Receipt of this addendum must be acknowledged or your proposal may be considered non-responsive.
Acknowledge the addendum in the submitted proposal.

By: ( oheq s MA
Grég Smith,
Contract Administrator




